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Request: 
 
 

Please could I ask you to provide a list of your Section 19 Flood Investigations, and your 
Preliminary Risk Assessment (PFRA) under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. If you 
have this as a weblink rather than a PDF, then please could you provide the link. 
 
Response: 
 
The Authority’s latest Preliminary Flood Risk Assessment is attached. 
 
With regard to Section 19 Investigations, the only storm event that met the criteria for an 
investigation occurred on 28th June 2012 when properties in multiple locations across the 
Borough experienced flooding.  This was widely investigated but rather than produce 
individual Section 19 reports, we developed a boroughwide flood risk management 
strategy (latest version attached). The worst affected flooding locations are listed on page 
6 of the strategy. 


